
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection letter
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:30:12 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:19 AM
Subject: FW: Objection letter
 
 
 
From: Sharon Kamperman [mailto:skamperman@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, July 8, 2023 7:23 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection letter
 
Hello, 
 
My family and I would like to object to DP Murphy's proposal for a gas station. We love to
see new businesses come to the area but not if they are putting other local businesses at risk of
shutting down. 
 
We hope you reconsider
Kind regards,
 
Sharon Kamperman 
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